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This bill goes way too far in its proposals. Including hunting in any form in a animal welfare reform 

bill is completely ridiculous. Besides the implications of turning good people into criminals, which 

this will do. The effects on agriculture will be massive. This should never have reached this far in 

the parliamentary process. Shut it down now. I'm am against this bill. 


